. February 2012

Corinthian Yacht Club of Edmonds is

CORINTHIAN YACHT CLUB pleased to announce our new officers for the
of EDMONDS N 2012 season!
P.O. Box 481 , We extend reciprocal moorage privileges to
Edmonds, WA 98020 "~ your club. Please fly your burgee and enjoy the
Edmonds waterfront!
Commodore, Paul Vezetinski Vice Commodore, Megan Kogut
Secretary, John Wolfe Treasurer, Sheryl Bower
Fleet Captain, Reinhard Freywald Member at Large, Jarred Swalwell

Past Commodore, George Roberts
Please note our new procedures on your reciprocal list.
The Port of Edmonds no longer administers our reciprocal program.

CYCE will reimburse one night of guest moorage (not including power), up to a
maximum of $40. Reciprocal moorage will be offered on a first come, first serve basis,
for two visiting boats per day, and will be available only at the Guest Dock in the Port of
‘Edmonds. There is a two day annual limit per boat on non-consecutive days.

No reciprocal privileges will be extended dunng our Foulweather Bluff Regatta the first
weekend of October. :

For reimbursement please send to the address above, with return address, (1) a copy of
your moorage receipt and (2) current yacht club membership card. We would also enjoy
a story of your journey to and visit in Edmonds.

CYCE has Wednesday evening racing May-August. Please feel free to join in our 1830
starts or put on your PFD and ask around for a ride.

Please visit our website at www.cycedmonds.org for further information on; contact
Frank and Julidta Tarver our reciprocal cruising chair 206-546-6208
jetarv@earthlink.net.



